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Year 2 Caterpillars Enjoy Multi-Skills Festival 

нпǘƘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ 

A group of Caterpillars went to a Multi-skills festival at Chessington 
community College . 

We played a variety of games including Stuck in the Mud, Duck Duck 
Goose as well as taking part in an obstacle course. The whole after-
noon  was led by Year 10 students who were very organised and main-
tained a high level of interest and discipline. We had a fantastic time 
and made friends with other schools as our teams were mixed up. A big 
thank you to the PSA for funding the minibus and also to Mrs Foster 
who gave up her afternoon to help out.  

Reminders 

Wednesday 1st Marchï First day of Lent 

Thursday 2nd Marchï World Book Day (Dress Up Optional) 

Thursday 2nd Marchï PSA Second Hand Book & Cake Sale 

Friday 3rd March 9amï Prayer & Pastries in SRSS Hut. All welcome 

Friday 3rd March 9amï 4 Picasso Assembly  

New Church of England Secondary School for 

Kingston 

In March 2017 the Southwark Diocesan Board of Education are submit-

ting an application to establish the Kingston Church of England Second-

ary School.  If you would like to register an interest and show your sup-

port for this project then please follow the link below: 

http://www.kingstoncofesecondaryschool.org.uk/register/ 
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This morning we all enjoyed an inspirational assembly that was given 

by Benny (6 Hepworth) and his Mum, Nicola. They were talking to the 

whole school about a charity called REACH that they are involved 

with and is very close to their hearts. REACH supports children with 

upper limb differences to ñlive life without limitsò as well as 

supporting their families. 

It was amazing to hear about all the things that Benny has 

done through the charity and how he enjoyed his week away 

with other children where they got to kayak, surf and rock climb 

amongst other outdoor activities.  

Being a great sportsman, he was also able to share his suc-

cesses particularly in swimming and skiing where he regularly 

beats able bodied competitors who are older than him! Benny 

won a gold medal in the backstroke last year at the London 

Youth Games. We will all be looking out for him at the Para-

lympics in eight or twelve years time! 

Celebrating difference was a great way to start the day. As a 

school we are incredibly proud of Benny and his positive atti-

tude to all that he does. 

The children and staff also looked great in their odd socks and 

we have raised in excess of Ã358 for REACH: well done every-

one.  

We will be holding a cake sale on Friday, 17
th
 March to raise 

more money for REACH. Further details to follow. 

REACH Assembly Sets Inspirational Example 

нпǘƘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ 
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Big School Bird Watch a Big Success 

During the week of the 6th-10th February the children at Christ Church 

CE Primary School took part in the RSPBôs Big School Birdwatch.  

Our Reception Classes went birdwatching throughout the week in Na-

ture time and saw lots of birds in their wildlife area. The Reception chil-

dren used binoculars which they either made at home or in class and 

they all looked fantastic. The birdwatching activities fitted in nicely to 

Receptionôs story, óShh we have a planô, which featured a bird and led 

to some wonderful writing about birds.  

On Friday 10th February Years 1,2,3,5 and 6 joined in and got the op-

portunity to do some bird watching. Year 1 went to the bird hide during 

their lessons while Year 2 and 3 visited during lunchtime. Year 5 and 6 

joined in later in the day. Many pairs of binoculars were brought in from 

home along with some bird books and the children shared their 

knowledge on birds with each other.  

The children thoroughly enjoyed their birdwatching activities and were 

able to see birds including Blackbirds, Blue Tits, Sparrows, Jackdaws, 

Hearing Gulls, Woodpigeons and Robins. We have shared our results 

with the RSPB which will help them build a better picture of the birds 

living in our area and their population sizes. 


